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Comments: Hello, I am writing today in regards to exempting the Tongass forest from the roadless rule, proposed

by the Trump administration. I would personally like to express my feelings on an alternative route that would

overall be far more beneficial to our shared environment. My support goes for alternative one, disregarding all

action and leaving Alaska completely under the roadless rule. This option is undoubtedly the safest in terms to

natural wildlife, and the surrounding ecosystem. i believe it to be important to preserve our home as best as we

can, and going through with this proposed exemption would do the opposite of such.
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